
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for deciding to make a donation to help us professionally maintain the wonderful perennial gardens 

of our new Remembrance Park.  Our Park is special place, unlike any City of Ottawa park.  Your donation will 

help us maintain the Parks dedicated gardens year to year! 

 

The Royal Canadian Legion Branch #314 (Manotick) is thrilled to partner once again with the Rideau Valley 

Conservation Foundation in the issuance of official tax receipts for donations to the Maintaining Memories 

Remembrance Park Garden Maintenance Fund. 

 

When you donate, you will receive an official tax receipt from the Foundation (for donations of $10 or more).  

In addition, you can choose to have your name listed and thanked on this website OR  make the donation in 

honour of a loved one, family member or friend.  

 

Please complete this form and mail it along with your cheque to: 

 

Maintaining Memories Garden Maintenance Fund  

c/o The Rideau Valley Conservation Foundation 

Box 9888 

Manotick, ON K4M 1A5 

 

Salutation: _______ Name (First & Last): _______________________________________ 

 

Company (if applicable): _____________________________________________________ 

 

Address: ____________________________________________ City: _________________ 

 

Province: __________________ Postal Code: __________________ 

 

Telephone: _______________________    Email: _________________________ 

 

Please  what you would like: 

 

  Please DO NOT list my name as a donor on the web page. 

  Please list my name as a donor on the web page, OR 

  Please list the donation In Honour/In Memory of _____________________ on the web page. 

 

Thank You! 

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY 

Date Received: Amount: $  Cheque     Cash    

Receipt No: Cheque No: 
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